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Airlines step up on sustainability
Posted on May 13, 2021 by News Editor

A4A Vice President for Environmental Affairs Nancy Young highlighted US airlines’ sustainability surge at a
recent International Aviation Club virtual event. US carriers are now working toward an industry-wide goal of
net-zero carbon emissions by 2050. “It really is A4A and its members embracing the full range of a sustainable
recovery,” Young said.
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